
St. Timothy’s Times 
St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  March 14, 2024 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Auction Update 
Raffle tickets have been 

selling fast!  As of today, we 

have sold 839 raffle tickets, out 

of 2500.  Great job everyone!  If you 

need more raffle tickets before 

Spring Break, contact the school office.  

Students have earned their first reward of 

a treat at lunch!  They will receive their 

treat on Wednesday, April 3rd. 
 

Raffle Ticket Incentives: 

500—Treat at lunch 

1000—Bingo/Board Games 

1500—Extra Recess 

2000—Non uniform Day 

2500—Movie afternoon! 

Living Stations of the 

Cross Next Friday, 

March 22nd at 2:00pm 

You are invited to join us next 

Friday at 2:00pm in the church 

for the Living Stations of the 

Cross, put on by the 5th grade 

class.  The 5th graders have been working hard to 

prepare and we hope that you can join us for this 

beautiful devotion. 

JOIN US SATURDAY!! 

Maple Lake St. Patrick’s Day Parade 
Saturday, March 16 

Join St. Timothy's School by walking in the 

Maple Lake St. Patrick's Day Parade on Saturday, March 16th 

at 1:30pm. If you would like to walk with us, arrive at the 

School around 12:30pm to join the St. Timothy Unit. Be sure 

to dress in your Irish Best! We also have fun hats, necklaces, 

etc. at the school if you don’t have any of your own.  If you 

arrive between 12:30-1:00pm you should be able to come in 

on Oak Avenue and park in the church or school parking lot.  

Children must be with a parent or other responsible party. If 

an adult is chaperoning children other than their own, they 

must be E3 certified. We line up in the school parking lot and 

join in the parade right from our school entrance.  Contact 

Jen Rasset with questions, 320-420-2745.  

NO SCHOOL  

March 23-April 1 

First Communion 

Retreat Saturday, April 6 

There will be a First Communion 

Retreat on Saturday, April 6th from 

8:30-11:00am for second grade 

students making their First 

Communion this year, along with their 

parents.  The retreat will be held at St. Timothy’s 

School.  Contact Karrie Walton with any 

questions kwalton@churchofsttimothy.org   

839  
Tickets 

Principal for the Day Garrison Christenson 



 

St. Patrick Breastplate Prayer 
Christ with me, 

Christ before me, 

Christ behind me, 

Christ in me, 

Christ beneath me, 

Christ above me, 

Christ on my right, 

Christ on my left, 

Christ when I lie down, 

Christ when I sit down, 

Christ when I arise, 

Christ in the heart of every man who 

thinks of me, 

Christ in the mouth of everyone who speaks of me, 

Christ in every eye that sees me, 

Christ in every ear that hears me.  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri. March 15     -Stations of the Cross 2:00pm 

Sat. March 16   -St. Patrick’s Day Parade 1:30pm 

Mon. March 18  -Storytime with Mrs. Mavencamp 

Wed. March 20  -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. March 21 –School Mass 9:00am, grade 1 

Thurs. March 21 –Eucharistic Procession 2:00pm 

Fri. March 22     -Living Stations 2:00pm 

March 23-April 1  -Spring Break, NO SCHOOL 

Tues.  April 2      -Classes resume 

                           -Report Cards posted 

Thurs. April 4      -School Mass 9:00am, grade K 

Sat. April 6         -First Holy Communion Retreat   

                               8:30-11:00am 

Mon. April 8      -Maple Syrup Field Trip, grades 3-5 

Tues. April 9     -Late Start, school begins 10:10am 

Thurs. April 11  -School Mass 9:00am, grade 8 

Thurs. April 11 –Faith, Family Fun Night 4:30- 

                            6:30pm 

Sun. April 14      -Bowling Fundraiser 2:00-4:00pm 

Thurs. April 18  -Holy Communion Mtg. 7:00pm 

2024-2025 
Registrations 

To help us plan for next 

school year,  please turn 

in your school 

registration form for next year ASAP. We 

have received  interest from new families 

and have some classes near capacity,  so to 

ensure your child’s spot, please return your 

registration form as soon as possible. 

Thank you! 

Strikes for St. Timothy’s 

Bowling Fundraiser 

Sunday, April 14th 
 

Strikes for St. Timothy’s has been 

moved to Sunday, April 14th from 2-

4pm at Huikko’s in Buffalo.  *Please update your 

calendars. 50% of proceeds will be donated back to 

the school.  The cost is $10 per bowler, which includes 

2 hours of bowling and shoe rental.  More information 

will be sent home in March! 

YOUTH MINISTRY SPRING LOCK-IN 

6th through 12th graders are invited to an all night 
lock-in in the church basement on April 5th-6th. 
We will have pizza, pop, and other snacks 

throughout the night, time for prayer, Mario Kart and Just 
Dance tournaments, a midnight nerf war, and so much more! 
Contact Baylyn for registration forms.                                          
bwagner@churchofsttimothy.org 

EXTREME FAITH CAMP 

Registration for campers for EFC 2024 is open! Contact 
Baylyn for forms.  A non refundable $100 deposit is required 
to hold your spot for camp. Campers and Prayer Teamers are 
invited to register as soon as possible. 10th-12th grade are 
asked to serve on your high school leadership team through-
out the year  if they would like to attend EFC. Adult and 
young adult volunteers, please contact Baylyn for more infor-
mation if you would like to help at camp! 

Faith Family Fun 

Night 

Thursday, April 11 
 

We hope that you will join us Thursday, April 

11th from 4:30-6:30pm at the school for Faith, 

Family & Fun Night!  All school families are 

invited to come!  There will be dinner and 

drinks provided as well as Fun Games & 

Activities!  Outdoor if weather permits; 

otherwise will be held in the school!  More 

information coming.                                            


